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Health and Environment Committee

From: Katrina Rivers 
Sent: Monday, 11 January 2021 9:07 PM
To: Health and Environment Committee
Subject: Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment 

Bill 2020

Categories: Submission

I fully support all amendments made to Chapter 8 of the Public Health Act, in particular the chief 
executive to delegate their powers to the Chief Health Officer or a person with expertise or 
experience in public health issues and improving the operation of the provisions of emergency 
officers (medical) to support the Queensland Government’s response to COVID-19. 

I support this as a Queensland resident with a partner and family members who are considered 
high risk. 

Thank you for continuing to protect Queensland residents. 

Regards, 

Katrina 

Katrina Rivers 
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